LA Phil

GUSTAVO DUDAMEL
MUSIC & ARTISTIC DIRECTOR

Announces auditions for:

TUBA

Preliminary Round: April 17-18, 2020
Semi-final Round: April 20, 2020
Final Round: May 18, 2020
Résumés must be received by February 16, 2020

Auditions will be held in Los Angeles.
Employment to commence based upon the winner’s availability and
Los Angeles Philharmonic schedule.

Please e-mail a one-page résumé (Word or PDF format) including name, email
address, phone number, and instrument to: Auditions@LAPhil.org

Repertoire information will not be given over the telephone.
Résumés by fax will not be accepted.

Please visit our website for more information: www.LAPhil.com/auditions
The Los Angeles Philharmonic Auditions and Renewals Committee reserves the
right to dismiss immediately any candidate not meeting the highest

professional standards at these auditions.

The Los Angeles Philharmonic Association is an equal opportunity employer.


mailto:Auditions@LAPhil.org
mailto:Auditions@LAPhil.org

